
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Savoie, Tony A."; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Jim Amos (James_Amos@blm.gov)
Cc: sjwalters@basinenv.com
Subject: RE: South Loop 10"
Date: Monday, March 02, 2015 6:48:00 AM

Tony,
 
Your backfill request is approved.
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
(575)748-1283 ext.101
 

From: Savoie, Tony A. [mailto:TASavoie@BassPet.Com] 
Sent: Monday, March 02, 2015 6:28 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Jim Amos (James_Amos@blm.gov)
Cc: sjwalters@basinenv.com
Subject: South Loop 10"
 
To all, the sample results came back on the soil pile that we sampled Wednesday, the middle part of
 the pile tested about 3000 mg/kg chlorides.
With your permission we will haul this material off, approximately 40 cubic yards, and bring in some
 clean sand to backfill and bed the exposed pipe.
We were trying to line up a crew to get this done today or tomorrow if possible.
Thanks
Tony
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